
 

 

 

 

Successful 'P&G Betiyan Scholarships' for women in STEM Concludes with 

Gratitude. 

 

We at Guru Ghasidas Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur, are delighted to announce the successful 

conclusion of the 'P&G Betiyan Scholarships’ for women in STEM for the current year 2023-24. 

The 'P&G Betiyan Scholarships will provide assistance to more than 60 deserving female students 

with financial constraints who meet the eligibility criteria and are pursuing graduation in Zoology, 

Botany, and Chemistry and who do not have access to other scholarships. 

 

We are deeply grateful to the Centre for Civil Society for their vital facilitation and to P&G for 

their generous sponsorship, which made this program possible. 

 

The successful completion of the 'P&G Betiyan Scholarships' for Women in STEM is a resounding 

endorsement of our unwavering commitment to gender diversity in science and healthcare. We 

are immensely proud of our scholars and remain dedicated to nurturing their journeys as they 

continue to make remarkable contributions to their respective fields. 
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